
Letter to the Section Editor and the Reviewer 

 

we are very pleased about the positive judgement of the Section Editor and the 

Reviewer of the World Journal of Gastroenterology on the review article “Pancreatic 

cancer stem cell markers and exosomes - the incentive push” by S. Heiler, Z. Wang 

and M. Zöller. 

In the revision, we followed the Section Editor’s suggestion to introduce 

abbreviations. We also updated the references as far as possible. Finally, there are 

some minor language improvement. Changes are indicated in red. Thank you again 

for the most positive judgement. 

 


